
 
 
 
 
           Date:  June 1, 2009 

 
TO:  Board of Education 
  
FROM:  Tim Peterson, Director, Human Resources  
 
THROUGH: Dave Jones, Assistant Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: Approval of Tentative Non-tenured Teacher Contract - Item 10 a (11) 
 
It is recommended that employment and a contract for the following non-tenured teacher 
be approved for the 2009-10 school year. The following lists the tentative assignment: 
 
Location Employee Assignment Certification 
    
K-Beach 
Elementary 

Cheryl Romatz Elementary Interventionist Elementary 
Education 

    
 


